
From: Michael Horn <michael@theyfly.com> 
Date: April 15, 2008 11:14:18 PM PDT 
To: Derek Bartholomaus <derek@iigwest.com>, "James Underdown 
randi@randi.org" <jim@cfiwest.org>, jref@randi.org 
Subject: He's baaaaaack! 
 
That's right...and there's new skepti-bunking especially for you at 
www.theyfly.com! 
 
And yes, you read that right, we're taking the show on the road to merry old 
England where a whole new audience eagerly awaits the full details and an 
opportunity to see and hear the faMaus "similar trees are the same model tree" 
fiasco. So you're gonna be real inner-gnash-null now! 
 
And say, are my eyes playing tricks on me or are you very delinquent in posting 
the last several emails that slapped you silly for your inept "research" and bogus 
talking points, etc.? 
 
Keeping my promise to make you guys even more...faMaus! 
 
MH 


